
 
 

Whyalla Town Primary School 

Week 11, 11th April 2018 

NEWSLETTER 

Assembly 

This Friday will see Room 16 host Assembly.  
9am start in the gym. ALL WELCOME!! 

Assembly Awards 

We would like to acknowledge the recipients from 

last weeks Assembly Awards. 

Confidence: Zack Wenske 

Getting Along:  Indigo Grocke 

Persistence:  Maxx Elvin 

Excellence:  Georgia Pitkin 

Resilience: Elka Enbom 

Organisation:  Olivia Clarke 

Multi-Lit: Meadow Dinedios 
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Vacation Care Program 

Copies of the Vacation Care Program for the 

School Holidays are available from the Front Office 

or can be emailed to you if preferred. Contact Kylie 

on kylie.buckley401@schools.sa.edu.au for a 

copy. 

Diary Dates  

13th April   Last Day of Term 1 

   (2:15pm Dismissal)  

30th April  Term 2 Begins  

Out of School Hours Care : 

Before School Care: 6:30am-8:30am $12.00 

After School Care: 3:15pm-6:00pm $17.50   

Vacation Care : 

 8:00am-1:00pm $35 for half day. 

1:00pm – 6:00pm $35 for half day. 

8:00am – 6:00pm $60 for full day  

LUNCH ORDERS WILL NO LONGER 

BE AVAILABLE UNTIL FURTHER    

NOTICE 

OVER THE COUNTER SALES WILL BE 

AVAILABLE ONLY IF WE HAVE A             

VOLUNTEER AVAILABLE ON THE 

DAY. FRIDAY 13TH APRIL 

2:15PM 

DISMISSAL 



Learning for Life Financial Support                             

The Smith Family’s Learning for Life program            

recognises that some children need extra support 

to stay at school and go on to further studies or a 

job to reach their potential. The Learning for Life 

scholarship helps create better futures for           

children by providing:                                                         

Financial assistance; support from a Learning for 

Life Program Coordinator  and access to Smith 

Family educational programs to help children get 

the most out of their school years.  A biannual   

payment is made to families to help them cover   

education-related expenses, such as books,       

uniforms, camps and     excursions. The funds are 

used to help students    participate in activities that 

are core to the      educational    development of all 

young people.  If you hold a current health care 

card or a pension card you may be eligible to      

receive the Smith  Family Learning for Life        

program Scholarship.   Please contact Julie Dunn                                              

Julie.dunn714@schools.sa.edu.au     Thank you. 

Mothers Day Stall 

Next Term we will be holding a Mother’s Day  stall 

during Week 2. We are looking for Volunteers to 

run this stall. Please contact the Front Office if you 

are able to help. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lost Property 

Lost property is located in the Gym. If your child 

has lost any items please be sure to check Lost 

Property before the end of the Term. Thank you 

 

Community News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Interschool Gymkhana 

On the 2nd March 2 students from WTPS travelled 

to Trinity College Interschool Gymkhana to            

represent our School. Out of 38 students they 

placed 8th which was a fantastic achievement for 

their first interschool challenge. Well done girls!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Well being Message 

The most common way people 
give up their power is by thinking 
they don’t have any. –Alice Walker  
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